
LAUREL-CONCORD-COLERIDGE SCHOOL 
DISTRICT #54 

 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

The Board of Education of the Laurel-Concord-Coleridge School will meet in 
regular session on Monday, September 11, 2017, at the LCC School Board of 
Education Room, Coleridge, NE at 7:20 p.m.  This meeting will follow the 
7:00 p.m. Budget Hearing and the 7:10 p.m. Special Hearing to Set Final Tax 
Request.  An agenda for the meeting, which shall be kept continually current, 
is readily available for public inspection at the Superintendent's office during 
normal business hours. 

 
Laurel-Concord-Coleridge School 
Randall Klooz 
Superintendent 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


